NAEP Sample Student Notification Letter
Dear Student:

We are excited and honored that our school has been selected to participate in the 2015 administration of the National Assessment of Educational Progress (NAEP).  NAEP is the only national assessment that shows what students across the country know and can do in a variety of subject area assessments.

You, as a student at [school name], have been chosen to represent thousands of students in the United States. Therefore, your participation is very important. The better you do, the better Florida’s student achievement will be compared to the achievement of students across the nation.
You will take the NAEP on [insert date] with other selected students. In addition to subject area questions, you will be asked some background questions, such as how often you use a computer and in what types of classes you are enrolled.

The assessment will take approximately two hours. The results are completely confidential; you will not receive a report of your score nor will your school grades be affected. You do not need to study in preparation for the assessment, but we do urge you to do your best.

If you would like to know more about NAEP or to review sample assessment questions, please go to http://nces.ed.gov/nationsreportcard/ or contact [name of school contact person] at our school.

Sincerely,

